
    
 

ATHLETICS INFORMATION FOR 2023 - 2024 
 

Dear Student-Athletes and Parents: 

 

A reminder that all athletes must complete all requirements before participation in athletics is 

permitted.  Our current requirements are: 

 

• A current physical 

o This must have been completed in either 2022 or 2023, and we must have it on file 

here at school or on the online registration page. 

o Forms for physicals are available in the HS office, Mr. Clinton’s room, or on the 

Athletics page on the NOW website. 

o Friendly advice: If you need a physical, please schedule it for May, June, or July so 

that you don’t miss practice in August. 

o The completed physical form can be scanned / photographed and uploaded to the 

registration website. That way we always have a copy.  If you choose, the completed 

form can also be submitted to the athletic office. 

o If you are uncertain as to whether your student needs a physical, simply email me, 

and I’ll check. 

 

• Current online registration 

o Registration access is available on the Athletics page on the NOW website. 

o This cannot be done until after JUNE 3, 2023. ( Registrations done before June 3 

will have to be redone, as the site will be updated. ) 

o To register, you will need to go to the School District website. 

▪ On the top, click on the “JR/SR HIGH” tab.  Then click on the dropdown 

tab for ATHLETICS.  This will take you to our Athletics page. 

▪ On the Athletics page, click on: ONLINE ATHLETIC REGISTRATION 

▪ Once you’ve reached the site, you will set up a family account, with a 

username and password, and all of the family’s student-athletes can be 

registered under the same account. 

▪ You may be asked for a student ID.  Just skip that. 

▪ When you and your child are choosing which sports to participate in, please 

make certain to CHOOSE THE CORRECT LEVEL ( High School or 

Junior High ). 

▪ If you fail to complete a required section of the registration, it will not allow 

you to continue the process. 

o Please keep a record of your username & password, as you can use it every year to 

make the registration process simpler.  As in the past, if you lose / forget your 

password, email me and I will reset it for you. 

 

• A current Impact Concussion Baseline Test  

o required for ALL athletes entering Grades 6 – 7 – 9 – 11. 

o Students who completed a test in Grade 6 will not need to repeat the test in Grade 7. 

o Students in Grades 8, 10, & 12 who have not participated in athletics in the past 

year will likely need to do the baseline test. 
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o Access the test on the Athletics page.  Click on Concussion Baseline Testing.  

Student-athletes do the concussion test on their own.  The code that they’ll need to 

enter is:  3f4d6cdb2b.  

o The test takes about 40 minutes and needs to be taken in a quiet, undisturbed 

setting. 

o Complete the test in 1 continuous setting.  Not doing so makes the result invalid. 

o The concussion test is available to take at any time. 

 

• Online Athletic Handbook Surveys 

o Each athlete and one of the athlete’s parents / guardians must complete the online 

Handbook Survey which will be available on the Athletics page after June 15th. 

o PLEASE enter your First AND LAST names when completing the surveys. 

o The 2023 – 2024 Athletic Handbook should be available by June 15th. 

 

 
 

Start dates for Fall sports will be announced soon.  An email will be sent to all students, and the 

information will be in the County Line and on the Athletics page. 

 

We will also likely be having Parent and Athlete meeting nights in August to discuss handbooks, 

participation guidelines. Sportsmanship, etc.  Those meeting dates will be announced when they are 

confirmed. 

 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact me at 608-337-4401 or 

kclinton@now.k12.wi.us .  Also, if you need to use an electronic device here at school to register, let 

me know and I’ll arrange that as well. 

 

Ken Clinton, Athletic Director 
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REMINDER 

PLEASE DON’T DO ONLINE REGISTRATION 

UNTIL AFTER JUNE 3rd! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ken Clinton, Athletic Director 

Brookwood High School / Junior High 

28861 State Highway 131    Ontario, WI  54651 

Phone: (608) 337-4401     Fax: (608) 337-4348 

kclinton@now.k12.wi.us 

“What a Great Day to be a Falcon!” 
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